
 

  
     CITY OF WESTFIELD  
 
 
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE     May 11, 2022 
     
    NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
  Notice is hereby given that the Westfield City Council will hold a 
Public Hearing on Monday, May 23, 2022 at 5:30 PM in City Council 
Chambers, Room 207, for the following purpose:  
  To conduct a public hearing on the annual budget as submitted by the 
Mayor, at which all interested persons shall be given an opportunity to be 
heard for or against the proposed expenditures or any item thereof. 
  You may also send comments to city.council@cityofwestfield.org. 

 
 
 
 
         Karen M. Fanion  
      City Clerk/Clerk of the Council 
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